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The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, upon instructions received from the Chair of the Drafting Group to work on the omnibus resolution for the Working Group on the 2001 budget, wishes to advise on the following.


Since there is no opportunity to have a formal meeting of the Working Group to discuss the draft resolution "Measures for Improving the Administration, Structure, Budgeting Process, and Financial Management of the Organization", members are encouraged to submit their observations/comments to Ms. Joan Segerson, so that adjustments can be made to the draft resolution before the formal meeting of the Subcommittee on Wednesday, October 11, 2000.


The meeting is scheduled to start at 2:30 p.m. in the Bolivar Room.  Delegations are  requested to arrive on time so that the Subcommittee can finalize its work. 
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